
15th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have completed our first full week back.

Attendance so far is 96.56% and punctuality is improving. Please let us continue to ensure that our 
children are in and on time. It makes such a difference to their learning. Thank you.

Rookie Rockstars.  The children will begin to sing next week! Y3-Y6 should have received their time 
for the shows on a slip. The tickets will be on sale in the office and we will text you when they are 
available. 2 per child initially. I am really looking forward to the singing and excitement next week.  

Y4 Visit to Central Library. Y4 had a lovely time on the trip and were a credit to us all. Well done Y4. 

After School Clubs. All clubs have started and there are waiting lists if the clubs are full.  I am sure 
the range on offer for this half term will ensure that the children have new experiences and increase 
their skills. Most of the clubs run for half a term so they will run until October then you can sign up 
again for different activities. 

Please check the calendar on the website for upcoming events. www.st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 

With prayers for a lovely weekend,


